
Dear Sir/Madam

I have lived 73 Crescent West, Hadley Wood for 18 years. I find the proposal for
development completely unacceptable for my family, neighbours and visiting friends.

My objection to these plans relates to:

Significant negative impact on the character and heritage of this quiet green 
neighbourhood which includes a number of Conservation Areas.

Noise, traffic, light and air pollution caused by the over development and overpopulation 
as set out in the plans.

Destruction of an important green belt area separating Hadley Wood from the M25.

Further intensification and overpopulation in and around Hadley Wood train station and 
local primary school with significant negative impact on quality of life for current 
residents.

Eradication of the beautiful countryside views.

Could you please remove this proposal ASAP
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